(School Letterhead)
Dear Parents/Guardians:

Montessori teachers and students around the world are enthusiastically anticipating Montessori Week in Canada, which will be celebrated from February 23 – 27, 2015.  This is a special time for our school to celebrate over 100 years of innovative and specialized Montessori education.  Dr. Maria Montessori’s visionary programming for children is timeless, and remains the most valuable and practical way to prepare children for the challenges of the 21st Century. 

Did you know...
· Maria Montessori was the first woman to earn a degree of Doctor of Medicine from the University of Rome in Italy?
· During Maria Montessori’s first visit to the United States, her vision for education was supported by Alexander Graham Bell, Thomas Edison, and Helen Keller?

· Maria Montessori was nominated for the Nobel Peace Prize three times—in 1949, 1950, and 1951?
It’s time to celebrate!  Our school will be involved in many exciting lessons and activities to honour this prestigious occasion:    

Sincerely,

“One test of the correctness of educational procedure

is the happiness of the child.” 

~ Maria Montessori

